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I’ve been driving for both Uber and Lyft for over nine years in the Portland Or. metro 

region. During this time, I’ve given over 47,000 passenger rides and nearly 4,500 

deliveries. Surprisingly, the payments I received from Uber have remained largely the 

same since I started. However, during the pandemic, Lyft significantly reduced driver 

payout rates. Please see the attached document for more details. Despite these 

changes, Lyft continues to inaccurately pay drivers and has to adjust weekly 

payments to ensure drivers receive the 70% payout from the previous week. As a 

full-time driver, resident, homeowner, and veteran in Portland, Oregon, I strongly 

support this bill. 
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